
 

Educator Course Network: 2019 Application 

III. Use the table below to outline the types of learning support you provide and the typical frequency 

of this support. 
 

What type(s) of 
professional learning do 
you offer (i.e. coaching, 

consulting, etc.)? 

How frequently do you 
typically provide this 

support (i.e. daily, 
weekly, monthly, etc.)? 

Who is the intended 
audience for this 

support (i.e. district 
staff, coaches, teachers, 

etc.)? 

When do you typically 
provide this support (i.e. 
summer, PD days, during 

school day, etc.)? 

PBS LearningMedia 
Workshop Series (Please 

Note: provided free-of-
charge as a stand-alone 

offering, separately from 
PBS TeacherLine Online 

Courses) 

Each PBS LearningMedia 
Workshop Series consists 

of a total of 5.5 hours of 
training delivered over a 

semester, including three 
90-minute face-to-face 

workshops and one 1-hour 
online webinar. In addition 

to training time, 
participants also implement 

media-integration 
strategies into their 

teaching in order to share 
back with colleagues. 

Workshops 1-3 progress 
from Introductory to  

Intermediate to Advanced, 
as content moves from site 

navigation, to use of 
interactive tools and media 

integration strategies, to 
demonstration of 

classroom practice through 
the delivery of a sample 
lesson for constructive 

peer-review. The online 
interactive webinar session 

provides a check-in 
opportunity for participants 

to share updates, 
challenges, and ideas. All 

sessions are geared to the 
specific subject area/grade 

levels of participants. 

Teachers, Library Media 
Specialists, Instructional 

Coaches 

PBS LearningMedia 

Workshop Series are 

provided at the 

convenience of the 

requesting school or 

district, and are generally 

adapted into existing PD 

schedules, including in-

school, afterschool, or 

summer. Workshops are 

facilitated by Rhode Island 

PBS Education Services 

staff (current or former 

certified K-12 educators), 

with guest curriculum 

and/or instructional 

technology experts. Rhode 

Island PBS has the 

capacity to deliver 

approximately 4-6 

Workshop Series per 

year, at the rate of 1-2 per 

semester (Fall, Winter, 

Spring, and Summer). 

PBS TeacherLine Online 
Courses (Please Note: 

provided on a fee-basis, as 

a stand-alone offering 
separately from PBS 

LearningMedia Workshop 
Series) 

Each PBS TeacherLine 

Online Course is an 

intensive, facilitated online 

class requiring either 45-, 

30- or 15- hours of 

coursework, representing 

the equivalent of 3-, 2- or 

1- university credit hours 

respectively, delivered 

over a semester. Each 

course is facilitated by a 

Master’s level or higher 

certified instructor, with 

multiple required 

assignments, resulting in a 

letter grade at the 

completion of the 

course. Approximately 

75% of course offerings 

are 45-hours/3-credit 

hours, with the remaining 

25% a mix of 30-/15-hours 

(2- or 1- credit hours). 

Teachers, Administrators, 

Library Media Specialists, 

Instructional Coaches 

PBS TeacherLine Online 

Courses are delivered on 

a rolling semester basis, 

with approximately 25 

distinct courses offered 3-4 

times per year (Fall, 

Winter, Spring, and 

Summer). Coursework is 

completed by participants 

on an asynchronous basis, 

with assignments 

completed by deadlines as 

set by the instructor. For 

full details, including 

course schedules and 

syllabi, please visit: 

www.pbs.org/teacherline 

 

http://www.pbs.org/teacherline/

